
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is resurfacing South Fiske Boulevard (State Road 
(S.R.) 519) from the northbound Interstate 95 (I-95) ramps in Rockledge to King Street (S.R. 520) 
in Cocoa. In addition to placing new pavement, 6-foot-wide buffered bicycle lanes will be added 
in both northbound and southbound directions on South Fiske Boulevard. The roadway will 
continue to have two through lanes in each direction, and existing turn lanes will be maintained. 

Pedestrian improvements include Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) compliant crosswalks and 
upgraded pedestrian curb ramps. Pedestrian lighting, drainage improvements, new signing and 
pavement markings, and other necessary roadside improvements will be constructed.

WHAT TO EXPECT 
Motorists should expect a reduction in the  
speed limit and alternating lane closures in 
both northbound and southbound directions. 
Electronic message boards and other signage 
will help direct traffic through lane closures. 

Uneven pavement is a common, unavoidable 
roadway condition with resurfacing projects 
as the contractor must place layers of asphalt 
during different phases of construction. 
Motorists are asked to use extra caution while 
driving through the work zone. Road conditions 
during construction are short-term and will 
become less apparent as the project progresses.

Additionally, the level of work activity will vary 
during different phases of construction, and 
paving operations will be intermittent.

Construction schedules are subject to change 
due to weather or other unexpected conditions. 
To stay up-to-date on traffic impacts, please visit 
the project webpage at www.cflroads.com.
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ROADWAY RESURFACING 
S.R. 519 from I-95 to S.R. 520 

Brevard County

PROJECT START
Late 2020

CONTRACTOR
Masci General Contractors, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$7.5 Million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION 
Early 2022

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

Contact Info: 
Tina Thomas 
Community Outreach Coordinator 
321-634-6111 
Tina.Thomas@dot.state.fl.us

date updated 8-15-21




